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Agenda 
City of Yarra Bicycle Advisory Committee

28 March 2012
Fitzroy Town Hall, 6.30–7.30pm  

Mayor’s Room

Chair: Cr Sam Gaylard 
Secretariat: Heidi Marfurt, Sustainable Transport Officer

Welcome and apologies – (5 min, 6.30–6.35pm)

1. Previous business

1. Use of footpaths by cyclists – update and example of signage and 
linemarking used in Sydney

Alistair McDonald (15 min, 6.35–6.50pm)

2. Bicycle parking corrals – update
Heidi Marfurt (5 min, 6.50–6.55pm)
3. Gertrude Street bicycle lanes (VicRoads proposal)
Heidi Marfurt (5 min, 6.55–7.00pm)

2. New business

1 . Vibraline vs raised rubber separators delineating bike lanes on roads

Alistair McDonald (15 min, 7.00–7.15pm)

3. Other items – (7.15–7.30pm)
Note re Item 3.1, Feb minutes: Due to study commitments, Mark Donnellan is unable to attend BAC meetings until 
July this year. In the meantime, any queries regarding pedestrian/cyclist interaction on Yarra Trail, Richmond, can be 
emailed directly to mark.donnellan@yarracity.vic.gov.au for a written response.

Next meeting – 
30 May, 2012 
Fitzroy Town Hall, 6.30–7.30pm  
Mayor’s Room
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